
Notice of Event Cancellation 

Dear Members, 

We regret to inform you that the upcoming Annual Social Club Event, scheduled for March 

15, 2023, has been cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances. 

We understand the importance of this event and value your participation. Therefore, we are 

pleased to announce that the event has been rescheduled to April 20, 2023. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding 

and support. 

Details of the rescheduled event are as follows: 

• Date: April 20, 2023 

• Time: 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

• Location: Community Hall, 123 Main St. 

Please RSVP by April 10, 2023, to confirm your attendance. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Social Club Name] 


